
Welcome to the December issue of the Ivy Church Lane Redevelopment Newsletter, our aim is to keep all of our 

neighbours regularly updated with progress, planned activities, news and information relating to the scheme.  We 

will be issuing these newsletters quarterly for the duration of the project and welcome any comments and feed-

back that you may have. 
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Aspen are continuing to  imple-
ment enhanced site safety 
measures on site associated 
with Covid-19 as advised by UK 
Government and following the 
procedures and guidance set 
out within the Construction 
Leadership Council “Site Oper-
ating Procedures (version 6)”

For more guidance please visit the 

following website: 

www.constructionleadershipcouncil.co.uk   

The Ivy Church Lane project will be closed over the 

Christmas period, shutting at 4pm on the 23rd Decem-

ber and reopening for business at 8am on the 4th Janu-

ary. During this time the site will continue to be moni-

tored 24 hours per day by our out of hours security pro-

vider at their Control Centre via CCTV cameras, sensors 

and roaming patrols carrying out random inspections. 

If you notice anything unusual over this period please 

contact the following telephone numbers stating the IVY 

CHURCH LANE development as reference; 

ASPEN BUILD Emergency call out— 01473 222313 

TAG GUARD Control room— 01427 666111 

SOUTHWARK COUNCIL  

Emergency Repairs— 0800 9524444 or 020 7525 2600 

Email—NewHomes.Defects@southwark.gov.uk  


